
To whom it may concern

My name is A’mere Ledbetter and I am writing this letter because I strongly

feel like we should have more or even start having ethnic classes in all of the high

schools in oregon. I’m currently a senior in high school and I am currently enrolled

in a black studies class which also goes towards my english credit. In my opinion I

strongly feel like taking this enthic studies class is way more interesting than a

normal english class and the material is much more engaging. Taking an enthic

studies class I feel like can be very beneficial in the Oregon education system.


